
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning Beechville Lakeside Timberlea Junior families,  

 

This message is intended for the parents and staff at BLT Jr. Elementary School. As we approach the 

2024/2025 school year we would like to officially welcome students back on September 5th. 

 

Below you will find some information that we would like to share with you prior to the first day. 

 

Bell Times 

This year our bell times have shifted slightly. We will now start classes at 8:35, students can begin 

arriving when our supervision starts at 8:15. Our end of day bell has also shifted to 2:35. We hope to 

have our website updated with the bell times very soon! 

 

Supply Lists​
Grade level supply lists can be found on our website under the “Our School” section. Here is the direct 

link for your convenience https://blt.hrce.ca/our-school. Please ensure your child’s supplies are clearly 

labeled with their first and last name. 

 

Enrollment and Class Lists 

We continue to experience growth within our area and this has had an impact on our class lists. As such, 

class lists have not been finalized as we continue to place new registrants. I am sharing this news with 

you as this may create a situation where we need to move students around to balance classes or add an 

additional class. These decisions typically happen during the month of September if enrollment 

pressures dictate the need to do so. If that happens, we will communicate with impacted families as 

soon as possible.  Teacher’s will be reaching out to you by email to introduce themselves and welcome 

you and your child to BLT Jr prior to curriculum night.  

 

Curriculum Night ​
On September 4th both the JR and SR Buildings are having their annual curriculum night.  Curriculum 

night is an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher for the year and get information about what they 

will be learning.  This year we will be taking a collaborative approach with the senior building. Both 

schools will be open from 6:00-7:30pm and families can visit both at their own pace. Teachers will do 

three 15 minute presentations (6:05-6:20, 6:25-6:40, and 6:45-7:00) to enable families who have 

multiple children to meet all classroom teachers. At 7:00, we will all meet at the playgrounds for a cold 

treat prior to everyone leaving to get ready for the first day of school the next morning.  We encourage 

you to bring your child’s school supplies with you on Curriculum night so there will be less to carry on the 

first day.    

https://blt.hrce.ca/our-school


 

Have a great day!  

Mr. Williams and Mme Huczel 


